SITE INSPECTION CANCELLED

WASHINGTON HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION

Calhoun-Ives, Sunny Ridge and Washington Green Historic Districts
Bryan Memorial Town Hall
Washington Depot CT 06794

DATE: January 19, 2024
TO: Sheila Anson, Town Clerk
Historic District Commission Members
FROM: Barbara Tingley, Historic District Clerk
RE: Cancellation of Site Visit, 12 Ferry Bridge
Road

The WASHINGTON HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION has CANCELLED the
scheduled a site inspection for Friday January 19, 2024, 1:00 PM at 12 Ferry Bridge
Road, the residence of Mr. Derek Dodd.

ATV,

Barbara Tingley, Historic ﬁstric Clerk
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